
Dear Channa, 

Please support these house bills! 

HB 2469 would restore the right of local farmers and communities to, among other 

things, protect their specialty crops and farmland by establishing GMO-free zones. 

HB 2739 would protect farmers and communities from contamination by genetically 

engineered crops by holding patent holders responsible. 
Thank you!!! 
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